
Vernon Stamp Club Meeting – December 14, 2024 

 

Call to order:  14:00 

Welcome & introduction of any new members.  

Attendance at todays meeting: 27 members and 3 visitors. Two new members were enrolled: Todd 

and Robert. 

Thanks to Rosemary for the plates and napkins. And thanks to everyone else for their food 

contributions. 

Club Members List  

All members in attendance were asked to review the accuracy of the information on file with the 

club. The list will be distributed in February. Thanks to all who took the opportunity to renew their 

club memberships while they were confirming their personal data. 

50th Anniversary coming in September 2025 

Louyse Anderson has volunteered to run the Cantina during the anniversary meeting. She 

anticipates the kitchen would be very busy and requests that members choose one of two options:  

the regular oƯerings or the BBQ dinner. A vote held with the members in attendance opted for the 

regular oƯerings. 

Next Meeting(s) 

A reminder that our next Vernon Stamp Club meeting will be on January 18. OMPA/OSC will hold an 

event the following week in Summerland (January 25).  

Open to the Membership 

No issues raised. 

And finally, thanks to everyone who contributed to the People Place fundraiser. 

Close Meeting:  14:15 


